
From: Matthew Sanders 

Sent: 02 September 2022 09:48 

To: Planning Planning 

Subject: Planning Application - 2022/2019/P 

 

[EXTERNAL EMAIL] Beware – This email originated outside Camden Council and may be malicious 

Please take extra care with any links, attachments, requests to take action or for you to verify your password etc. 

Please note there have been reports of emails purporting to be about Covid 19 being used as cover for scams so 

extra vigilance is required. 

 

Hello,  

 

As a former Camden Councillor (Haverstock ward, 2007-2014), and in common with many 

other local residents, I strongly support this application. The modifications to the railway 

line will create a greener and more pleasant environment, as well as boosting employment 

and investment in the Camden Town area. Camden Town Unlimited and the project partners 

have worked hard to engage local people in the design and planning, and set out clearly how 

the scheme will only impact positively on residential amenity. 

 

I urge the Council to approve the application. 

 

Best wishes, 

 

Matthew Sanders 


